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The	Children’s	House	is	searching	for	a	motivated,	dedicated	and	qualified	
pre-school	teacher/barnehagelærer.	We	are	an	international	and	diverse	
community	that	look	for	our	inspiration	from	around	the	world.	

You	should	have	your	qualifications	approved	by	UDIR	as	a	pre	school	
teacher/barnehagelærer.		

As	a	member	of	the	private	pre	school	association,	PBL,	we	follow	both	
their	salary	and	pension	scheme.		We	offer	a	good	working	environment	
with	a	broad	international	influence,	also	guidance	and	training	both	inside	
and	outside	of	Norway.			

Could	you	think	to	join	us	in	our	kindergarten	please	contact	our	principal	
May	Britt	Stange,	93	41	33	79	or	deputy	principal	Karen	Nesbjørg,	47	48	21	
85.	

Please	send	your	CV	to	work@tchnorway.no	by	September	17th,	2018.			

	

Uniqueness	and	individuality	–	a	world	of	difference.	

	

	 	


